Helton, Jessamyn

e S e
From: Noble, Jeffrey T
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:06 AM
To: Helton, Jessamyn
Subject: RE: Changes to NDF

Thank you.

From: Helton, Jessamyn

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:06 AM
To: Noble, Jeffrey T

Subject: RE: Changes to NDF

| will attach it for you.

Jess Helton

Deputy Clerk

Louisville Metro Council

601 West Jefferson Street, 1st Floor
Louisville, KY 40202

Phone - 502-574-2704

Fax - 502-574-3363

Email -jessamyn.helton@]louisvilleky.qov

From: Noble, Jeffrey T

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:04 AM
To: Helton, Jessamyn

Subject: FW: Changes to NDF

Jess —

I was trying to attach the email below to Brent’s NDF in Legistar but it won’t let me in the “attach” file at the
bottom. Beth suggested | attach this. Can you help me.

B Jeff

From: Brent Ackerson [mailto:brent@kyfirm.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2017 11:59 AM

To: Noble, Jeffrey T

- Subject: Re: Changes to NDF

Ok
Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 9, 2017, at 11:20 AM, Noble, Jeffrey T <Jeffrey.Noble@louisvilleky.gov> wrote:

Brent —



Please verify the following changes in the NDF presently before the Appropriations Committee:
1) Increase the amount from $3500.00 to $5000.00.
2) Change the area from “Highgate Springs Neighborhood” to “an area bounded by the Watterson
Expressway on the north, Breckenridge Lane on the east, Hikes Lane on the south, and the ditch

between Doreen Way and Radiance Road and Commander Drive, Rio Rita Avenue, and Somber
Way on the west.”

Thanks.

Jeff T. Noble

Legislative Aide to Councilman Brent T. Ackerson
26" Council District

601 W, Jelferson Street, Room 318

Louisville, Kentucky 40202

502-574-1126

jellrev.noble@louisvilleky.gov




